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Class Eight/Nine
Friday 30th January 2015
Project 
Have you started our latest homework project yet?
The Vikings were great storytellers and loved nothing better than to hear about the great deeds of their gods and heroes. For your next homework project, we would like you to devise your own adventure saga. It could involve made-up characters or historical figures you have already learnt about; it could involve a quest, a great battle or explain how something came to be (for example, a mountain); or, it could be a saga in which you are the hero. Whatever you decide to do, though, it needs to entertain the Viking warriors who will listen to it! You could choose to share your ideas in a number of ways: an extended piece of writing; a cartoon strip; a picture showing an event from your story; or, you could use your drama skills to perform (and maybe even record) a spoken story. We will be sharing some Viking sagas in class to inspire you.

You have until Thursday 5th February to complete this project.

Spellings 
Remember to complete your spelling homework.
Choose the correct spelling (ei or ie) of each word pair and write your choice in the space below. The man was in court because they thought he was a thief/theif.
By next Thursday (5th February) you need to write six questions in the style above so you can swap them with a friend during our lesson. Remember to make sure you know the answers!
Maths
Next week we will be looking on different types of graphs, particularly Venn and Carroll diagrams.  A MyMaths activity relating to work on ratio and proportion this week has been set for you to have a go at. We would like this completed by Friday 6th February. 

English

Next week we will be continuing our work on life stories. What features can you remember from this week?
Other Notes

Next week, Child Line will be holding an assembly in our school on Wednesday 4th February 2015 for children in Year 5 and 6, about keeping safe.[image: image2.png]



